
 

 OUR PROGRAM IS CLOSED.  
 
To slow the spread of coronavirus, Governor Baker has issued an emergency order temporarily closing all 
early childhood education programs across the State of Massachusetts to suspend providing childcare by 
11:59 P.M. on Sunday, March 22, 2020.  

This will remain in effect until April 6, 2020 and may be extended as needed.  

If you need more information, visit www.mass.gov/orgs/department-of-early-education-and-care  

We will be in touch with updates and additional information. 

Thank you for your understanding in these uncertain times. 


